Sanitary Disposal, Inc.

Po Box 316 

Hermiston, OR. 97838
  June 13, 2008

Ms. Carole Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504

Dear Ms Washburn:

Attached are revised pages, which reflect a general rate increase. a customer price out comparison and a copy of our customer notice letter, which we would like you to review and comment on prior to June 25, 2008. 

June 25, 2008 we intend to mail out customer notice letters to each of customers affected by this filing.  A copy of this letter will also be sent to the Benton County Commissioners and Public Works Director.

This increase is necessary to offset the increased cost of general operating expenses, our last increase being July 1, 1994.  If approved by the Commission, these rates would increase our Washington annual revenues by approximately 7.14% ($16,345).

Certificate #G-173

GARBAGE AND REFUSE COLLECTION SERVICE in a portion of Benton County, Washington as follows:  Starting at the point where the west line of Section 2, T. 5 N., R. 28 E. intersects with the north bank of the Columbia River (Wallula Lake); thence north on the west line of said section projected to the northwest corner of Section 26, T. 6 N., R. 28 E.; thence west on the north line of said section projected to the southwest corner of Section 24, T. 6 N., R. 27 E.; thence north on the west line of said section projected to the southeast corner of Section 26, T. 7 N., R. 27 E.; thence west on the south line of said section projected to the Benton-Yakima County Line; thence south along the Benton County Line projected to the north bank of the Columbia River; thence east following the north bank of the Columbia River to the point of beginning.

In this area we service 110 residential, 42 commercial and 2 industrial accounts.   The residential and commercial accounts are served weekly over a route distance of 200 miles. As shown on our 2007 Annual Report our company lost approximately $35,500.

Recently, we were granted a similar rate increase throughout our Oregon operations, which makes up 94.2% of our collection revenue.

If you have questions regarding this filing you may contact me at toll free at 1-866-567-8842. my fax Number is 541-567-6481, and my e-mail address is mmjewett@machmedia.net.

Respectfully, 

Mike Jewett,

Manager

